
Best practices for watching St. Paul’s service livestreams 

General Info 

• We go live on both Facebook and YouTube around 5 minutes before the service (9:10 or 
10:25 AM).  A bumper containing footage of the church grounds will play until the chimes 
are rung to begin the announcements.  The service may not start promptly at 9:15 or 10:30. 

• If you are in the church building, you are welcome to watch the stream on the TV in the 
Welcome Room.  If it’s not showing, ask a greeter and they will set it up for you.  Be aware, 
though, that the stream is on a roughly 10-second delay. 

• All regular Sunday service livestream archives will be posted on Facebook and YouTube 
immediately after the service.  These services are categorized on YouTube. 

Tips for watching the Facebook livestream 

• Follow our page. 
• The livestream will appear as a pop-up on the page when you’re visiting it.  If it does not, you 

can click on our profile photo and it will take you to the stream. 

Tips for watching the YouTube livestream 

• Subscribe to our YouTube channel. 
• The livestream will appear as the top video on the channel page when visiting.  If you 

subscribe, you will see it in your subscription feed (Subscriptions on the sidebar) and will 
likely see it on your homepage if you refresh the page after we go live. 

• You can also click the bell icon on our channel page to receive notifications when we go live, 
either in the form of emails or push notifications on the smart devices you are logged into 
the YouTube app on. 

 

Tips for in-person attendees 

The wide cameras that are shown on the livestream typically show people in the first couple rows of 
pews on the right side of the sanctuary as well as people in the back rows.  If you don’t want to be 
seen on the livestream, we’d encourage you to sit somewhere in the middle of the sanctuary. 


